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Private School Vouchers for Students with Special Needs May 

Come with a Big Catch 
 

The Trump administration is planning to allocate billions of public education 

dollars to expand private school voucher programs, but vouchers may not be 

the best option for families with special needs children. 

Vouchers allow parents to use public funds to pay for tuition at a private school 

of their choice, including religiously affiliated schools.  This may seem like a 

good solution for students with disabilities, especially those having trouble 

thriving in the public school setting, but parents who accept and use vouchers 

may be unwittingly giving up their child’s rights under the Individuals with 

Disabilities Education Act (IDEA). The Act guarantees children with disabili-

ties a “free and appropriate public education” that meets their specific needs 

“in the least restrictive environment.” 

Private schools are not required to offer children using vouchers the same level 

of educational services they are eligible for in public school. There is also no 

guarantee that the teachers are certified, or even have experience, in special 

education. Parents who use vouchers also forfeit the right to a hearing to dis-

pute disciplinary action against a child, and they may be charged additional 

fees beyond what the voucher pays for. 

 

—> Click to Continue Reading 

 
The ARC's Online Tool Helps Families  

Plan for the Future 
 

A lesser-known benefit of The Arc is its Center for Future Planning. The goal 

of the Center for Future Planning is just what it says: to help adults with intel-

lectual or developmental disabilities plan ahead so they can live as independ-

ently as possible throughout their lives. The Center does this primarily through 

its online “Build Your Future” tool. Adults with intellectual or developmental 

disabilities, or their decision-makers, are able to create a free account, enter 

their own personalized data, and generate a customized plan to help the indi-

vidual achieve the highest quality of life possible. The tool’s focus is on the 

interests, preferences, and skills of the adult with an intellectual or develop-

mental disability.  

 

The Build Your Future tool covers six planning areas: expressing wishes for 

the future, deciding where to live, financing the future, employment and daily 

activities, supporting daily and major life decisions, and making social connec-

tions.  

 

 

—> Click for the Full Article 

 

 

To visit the Center for Future Planning and use the Build Your Future tool, go 

to: https://futureplanning.thearc.org/  

 
Breaking: GAO Suggests Transition At Age 14  

For ASD Students 

The federal Government Accountability Office issued a report Thursday May 

4th concerning transition services for special education students with Autism 

Spectrum Disorders. Among the recommendations of the GAO is that the De-

partment of Education consider reducing the age for transition services to age 

14.  

 

—> Click to Read Further 

 

Study Finds That Social Security Workers Often Provide In-
complete Information 

Americans are misinformed about many aspects of Social Security, and local 

Social Security offices may not be helping, according to a study by the Govern-

ment Accountability Office (GAO). The study found that the Social Security 

field offices often did not provide key information that would help people 

make well-informed decisions about when to file for benefits.  

 

—> Click Here for Full Article 

   

May is Older Americans Month and the theme this year is “Age Out 

Loud”.  It was 1963 when President Kennedy proclaimed May “Older 

Americans Month”.  At that time only 17 million living Americans 

had reached their 65th birthday. As of 2016, there are 46 million 

Americans age sixty-five and older, making up 14.5 percent of the to-

tal population, and by 2030 that number will grow to 72.1 million or 

almost 20 percent of the total U.S. population. This is a significant 

number of people concerned with the care and wellbeing of older 

Americans.  

 

This year’s Age Out Loud theme provides an opportunity to shine a 

light on many important issues and trends.  More than ever before, 

older Americans are working longer, trying new things, and engaging 

in their communities.  They’re taking charge, striving for wellness, 

focusing on independence, and advocating for themselves and oth-

ers.  They expect to continue to live their lives to the fullest and 

they’re insisting on changes that make that possible.   

 

 

—> Click Here for the Full Article 

Short-Term Care Insurance: An Alternative to the Long-

Term Care Variety 

As long-term care premiums rise, short-term care insurance is gaining in 

popularity. This type of insurance is generally cheaper than its long-term 

care counterpart because it covers less time.  People who can't qualify for 

long-term care insurance because of health reasons may be able to qualify 

for short-term care coverage. This kind of insurance doesn't usually require 

a medical exam and sometimes only has a few medical questions on the ap-

plication. Another benefit of short-term care insurance is that there usually 

is not a deductible. The policies begin paying immediately, without the 

waiting period usually found in long-term care policies.  

Short-term care policies are not the answer for everyone. They may 

not cover all the levels of care that a long-term care policy would 

cover. As with any insurance product, buyers need to make sure that 

they understand what coverage they are purchasing.  And these poli-

cies are not regulated to the same extent that long-term care insur-

ance policies are, so there are fewer consumer protections.  

 

—> Click to Continue Reading 

Protecting and Inspiring Dignity  

and Respect 

May 2017 

This e-newsletter is a publication of Patricia E. Dudek & Associates. The legal informa-

tion presented in this e-newsletter is intended for information purposes only and is not a 

substitute for consultation with a legal professional.   

 
Quality Mental Healthcare Is Integrated Healthcare 

 
Michigan is trying to decide how to best deliver and coordinate Medicaid 

physical and behavioral healthcare and services. A public firestorm was 

started when Governor Snyder proposed Executive Order 298 in his fiscal 

2017 budget to simply turn over the $2.6 billion behavioral health system 

to the 11 largely private for-profit $8 billion Medicaid HMOs. Transfer-

ring funding does not “integrate care,” it integrates taxpayer resources tar-

geted to serve vulnerable people under private, often publicly-traded, 

stockholder or private family owned business control.  This business 

model puts profits over people and is not based on care or service.  

 

—> Click to Continue Reading 

 
Don't Confuse the Roles of Trustee and Care Manager 

 
Trustees of special needs trusts wear many hats. They act as investment man-

ager, bookkeeper, distribution manager, benefits advocate, and financial plan-

ner. Often trustees are in constant communication with the beneficiary and the 

beneficiary’s caregivers regarding many aspects of the beneficiary’s life such 

as approving distributions for the purchase of a vehicle or even the purchase 

of a home. 

 

This level of involvement can be confusing for beneficiaries and their fami-

lies, who may be under the impression that the trustee has the decision-making 

power in all aspects of a beneficiary’s life. If a trustee can approve or reject 

the proposed purchase price of a home for the beneficiary, can’t they also de-

cide where the beneficiary lives? In general, the answer is no.  

 

While a trustee is very involved in making distributions from the trust and ad-

ministering it, the trustee’s duties do not extend to day-to-day decisions that 

need to be made involving the management of the beneficiary’s care and 

placement. These decisions are typically assumed by a parent (or both par-

ents), a close family member, or a guardian of the beneficiary who is acting as 

the beneficiary’s care manager. 

 

If you have questions about the trustee’s role, or if you want to ensure that 

your loved one will be cared for even when his or her current caregivers are 

no longer able, contact your special needs planner.   

 

 

—> Click Here for Full Article 

 

Adding to Uncertainty for Scam Targets, the IRS Now Al-

lows Private Debt Collectors to Dun Taxpayers 

In a move that could be confusing to seniors who are vulnerable to scams, 

the IRS will begin using private debt collection agencies to collect past-due 

taxes. The new program will begin in April 2017.  

Historically, scammers have posed as the IRS to target seniors and 

other vulnerable adults to retrieve identifying information or pay-

ment. Up till now, tax professionals have been able to reassure clients 

that the IRS would never harass consumers over the phone. However, 

under this new rule, private debt collectors may contact taxpayers by 

phone, which may make it more difficult to determine whether a 

scammer is targeting the taxpayer.    

 

—> Click Here to Continue Reading 

 

Dispute Between Brothers Demonstrates Need to Plan 

for Long-Term Care 

A recent New Jersey appeals court case demonstrates how important 

it is for families to come up with a long-term care plan before an 

emergency strikes. The case involves two brothers who got into a 

fight over whether to place their mother in a nursing home – a dispute 

that resulted in one brother filing a restraining order against the other. 

 

—> Click Here To Continue Reading  
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